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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
RE Starter packs for children in F1 and F2 in September 
 
 
The Foundation Team staff have collated a pack of resources for you and your child to look through 
together prior to September. This pack provides you with information regarding the structure of the 
school day, expectations, as well as information on how to access ‘cool milk’ and to check for 
eligibility for pupil premium funding.  
 
The pack also contains an ‘I can’ work sheet. This is to be completed by yourself and your child and 
provides us with some fantastic information about what your child is able to do so that we can tailor 
their learning to meet their individual needs.  
 
In order to support transition, we ask that you and your child collect this from the school office by 
Friday 17th July. This will give your child an opportunity to come onto the school site; refreshing 
their knowledge of the walk to school and developing their familiarity with the school grounds. 
 
We are really looking forward to working with you and your child. If you have any questions 
regarding the information in the pack, please contact your child’s class teacher for September via 
the school office, and we will endeavour to support in any way we can. 
 
 
Kind regards 
The Foundation Team Staff. 

 


